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I believe in helping the homeless but it is NOT by forfeiting our public spaces. If we cannot find
space that is safe for all it is safe for NOONE! It is outrageous how “leadership” is continuing to
allow this city to become a literal Dump which will be of no value to anyone. After 21 years of
being in Portland I thought I would live here forever; now I want to sell my house and leave the city
and county due to lack of accountability. The pandemic is no excuse for absentee leadership. We did
not vote for you to be in a cave we voted for you to take care of our city and you have not! It is a
trash dump and will become worse if this continues. Please do not make it worse. You must have a
better solution?
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